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1 message

Salpi Stark <salpi.stark@pinal.gov>

Ann Armstrong <Ann.Armstrong@difi.az.gov> Mon, Mar 18, 2024 at 4:54 PM

To: Salpi Stark <salpi.stark@pinal.gov>, Amanda Stanford <amanda.stanford@pinal.gov>, "Zachary J. Mack"
<zachary.mack@pcao.pima.gov>, Lisa Samstag <SamstL@mohave.gov>, "gsilva@santacruzcountyaz.gov"
<gsilva@santacruzcountyaz.gov>, Sherry Rindels-Larsen <rindelss@mcao.maricopa.gov>, Leslie LeMense
<lemense@mcao.maricopa.gov>, Shawna Broersma <sbroersma@lapazcountyaz.org>, Patricia Azcue

<pazcue@santacruzcountyaz.gov>, Patricia Luna <pluna@santacruzcountyaz.gov>, Cheryl Brownstein-Santiago
<cbrownsant@gmail.com>

Hi folks,

The FY25 VP Grant solicitation will be posted and available on the Ecivis platform in early April, due May 24, 2024. To
assist with your budget planning, we do not anticipate any funding increases for FY25. The AATA Board will review and
approve the grants at the June 19, 2024 meeting for funding after July 1st and once contracts are received back.

I'll send a notification once the Grant application is available in Ecivis.

Thank you,
Ann
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